
 
  

  

  
   

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

C O M M U N I T Y F O R U M 
G R A D U A T I O N P A T H W A Y O P T I O N S 

The Washington State Board of Education (SBE) will host a 
community forum in Bremerton from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

on Tuesday, November 5. 

Our goal is to gather feedback from community members, parents, 
students, and partners on recently passed legislation on new 

graduation pathway options. 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5 
KITSAP CONFERENCE CENTER 

(GLACIER COVE I & II) 
100 WASHINGTON AVE., BREMERTON 

6:00 - 8:00 P.M. 

Light refreshments will be served at the beginning of the meeting and guests will 
have a chance to meet and talk with Board of Education members & staff. 


